
 

CHANGE IN PIC PROCESS 
Thank you for your interest in Sooke Fire Rescue! 

This outlines a change in procedure                    

for Police Information Checks. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic,                             

PIC’s are now managed via email                  

rather than face-to-face at the                     

Sooke RCMP detachment. 
 

REQUEST YOUR PIC PACKAGE 
• Email fire.recruitment@sooke.ca to request 

your PIC application package.  

• Complete the documents and submit via 

email directly to Sooke RCMP: 

SookePIC@rcmp-grc.gc.ca (with two 

photos/scans of government issued ID) 

• Further details are included in the PIC 

application package. 
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APPLICATIONS ACCEPTED YEAR-ROUND     250.642.5422                                fire.recruitment@sooke.ca 
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